
From:
To: Harriet Frank; Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2019/0280/FL
Date: 15 July 2019 18:52:14
Attachments:

Please find attached revised window design for proposed replacement UPVC windows at Lockey
Cottage, in line with the planning committee's recommendations.
The new proposal is for flush fitting windows with no visible sills and with minimum 50mm rebate.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course

Regards
Mrs S Richardson
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